
Alert from El Dorado County
No  public  services  will  be  available  at  the  following
Placerville  locations  due  to  ongoing  power  failure  and
persistent icy conditions:

* Human Services and Public Health Facilities on Spring Street

* Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Business Office on 415
Placerville Drive

* Animal Services Business Office on 415 Placerville Drive

* Animal Services Shelter on 511 Placerville Drive

The public can contact the above departments at the following
numbers for additional information about services:

* Human Services at (530) 642-4888

* Public Health at (530) 621-6100

* Animal Services at (530) 621-5795

Due to the need to clear the parking areas of ice and snow,
employees who have not yet reported to work should not attempt
to access the Spring Street facility. Staff who have not yet
reported to work should contact their departments for further
instructions.

All other county facilities are currently open under normal
operating conditions.
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